

APR 1 2 2005

Mr. Dana Bowman 100 Spanish Oak Road Willow Park, TX 76087

Dear Mr. Bowman:

Thank you for speaking at the General Services Administration's (GSA's) National Realty Services Conference (NRSC) Partnering for Progress on March 28-31, 2005. Your presentation was very well received by our audience.

The members of the GSA Real Estate community enjoyed meeting you and hearing your motivational life story. Your remarks were both thought provoking and inspiring. Quite frankly, you were the highlight of our conference.

Thank you again for taking the time to join us and to share your life experiences.

Sincerely

Christopher Reutershan Assistant Commissioner

Office of National Customer Services Management

Public Buildings Service